
Letters From Our Clients



While we are proud of all that we have accomplished in the 

fight against mesothelioma, we are most honored when our 

clients call and write to share their gratitude for our help. 

For us, nothing is better than hearing, “I couldn’t 

have made it without you” from a client.



Dear Mr. Budd,

Hi, I thought I take this time to let you know 

how much I appreciate you and your firm for 

representing me all of these years.

I was diagnosed with being exposed to 

Asbestos, and I can’t thank you and your firm 

enough. You all are very thoughtful, you care 

about your clients, throughout the years. I 

know some people have not survived thanks 

be to God, I am still here. You have been a 

wonderful part of our lives to us and other 

people. We have hope and we know we have 

a better future knowing your firm and you 

are fighting for us the little man against these 

large corporations.

Mr. Budd, you have helped a lot of people and 

for that we are grateful. Thank you from the 

bottom of my heart to the depth of my soul.

Truly you are a man of high integrity and 

I know God has placed you where you are 

today to help people. You are a Jewel. Truly 

you have touched so many and still going 

strong in your continuation to help people.

Prayefully you and your firm will continue to 

fight for the little man.

Thank you once again because of you we have 

hope and we will continue to go on knowing 

you are still fighting for us the little man 

against large major corporations.

May God continue to bless and keep you.  

May God keep his strong arms of protection 

around you.

Dear Baron & Budd Att.

I’ve been trying to write to you for a long time. 

I did once. I want to thank you all for what 

you have done for Ray and I when he was so 

ill. What you did was make it possible to keep 

him home, but after he passed on to a better 

place, where he did not have to suffer any 

more, I thought your help was over, but you 

keep sending me money when I seem to need 

it the most. God bless you and your friends. 

Thank you. 
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Dear Baron & Budd,

I want to let you know how much my 

family and I appreciate all of you, and your 

attorneys for all you have done for me since 

my husband’s death in Feb. 15, 1999. He 

died from mesothelioma. He worked as an 

asbestos worker for many years.

Because of the settlement, I have been 

contributing to my grand children’s college 

funds.

Keep up the good work all of you. I’m so 

grateful that I chose Baron & Budd. May God 

bless all of you.

This is just a note of appreciation to say 

“thank you” to Baron & Budd for their work in 

our hehalf. Norman has had prostate cancer, 

followed by the onset of Parkinson’s so the 

settlements secured for us by Baron & Budd 

have really helped us.

Members of the firm we have worked with 

have all been so courteous and friendly. We 

do appreciate every thing.

I am the wife of Horace. He was an employee 

of Carbide - now Dow Chemical.

We would like to wish all of you at Baron 

and Budd a very Merry Christmas and happy 

New Year.
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Greetings Baron & Budd,

This is only a few line to say thank you for a 

job well done. I appreciate the work you all 

have done for me. It is hard to live with being 

exposed to asbestos. And several mans have 

work with have died in clueing Brother and 

Brother in Laws. The older I get the worse my 

breathing get. Again I want you all to know I 

appreciate the work and accomplished on my 

be half. It is very comforting to remember you 

all was there helping me.

Dear Baron & Budd, P.C.  

Attorneys and Counslors

Thank you so much for pursuing our case for 

Roma, it is so much appreciated. My parents 

would been so pleased to have knows their 

children received benifits, since their both in 

heaven. 

I just have to says you didn’t give up on us, 

the settlement for each of us four kids will 

be used wisely and in memory of our parents. 

The Lord has provided through this settlement 

to help fund our families needs and some 

wants. Thanks again! 
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Your firm has helped me & my family so very 

much. Only eternity will you know. 

I am sure you have worked hard on my behalf. 

May you be blessed for your good works.

Baron & Budd attorneys, 

To whom it may concern;

In checking over some old papers, we realized 

how much you people have helped us.

We want to thank you all for the good that 

you have done and wish you much success in 

your work.

We cannot thank you enough.
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